

U. S. OSTWAL INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

OSTWAL WONDER CITY, BOISAR (E)

TERM -1

TERM -1	
Name :	Date:
Grade : V	Marks:80
Subject : English	Roll no:
	Time : 2.5 hrs
General Instructions:	
All questions are compulsory	
• Do not write the questions. Directly write the answers.	
• Write the paper neatly.	
Q.1 Write an essay (150-180 words) on any one of the follow	ring: (10)
a) Environment and human health	0
b) My dream vacation	
c) The conversation of nature	
Q.2 Fill in the blanks.	(5)
1. The memory of the daffodils fills the poet with	
2. Mary's father was uncle.	
3. Amelia became a for women in aviation, a	ppearing in many events to
raise funds for her trips.	
4. Dad was about climbing the tree.	
5. In the town of, Arkansas, there was a house t	hat everyone knew was
haunted.	
Q.3 Write whether the following statements are True Or Fals	se. (5)
 The tapestry door opened into Colin's room – 	
2. Amelia's first flying lesson was on 3 January 2001 with sno	ook –
 Plan C was to climb up the garden wall – 	
 Watching the daffodils dancing made the poet sad – 	
5. Rob Roy passed away because he had broken his leg –	
Q.4 Answer the following questions. (any 8)	(16)
 Why did dad wanted to save the cat? 	
2. Which record of Amelia remained unbroken for years?	
3. Where do you think the poet is when he feels vacant or pe	ensive?
4. What strange things did this person experience when he a house?	approached the haunted
5. Who did Mary see crying in a room?	
6. What was the loud bang?	
7. Who joined Amelia on her flight around the world? What w	vas his role in the journey?
8. When did the poet come across the daffodils?	
9. What was the full name of Colin?	
10. What was the Plan A, to rescue the cat?	
Q. 5 Write the rhyming words of:	(2)
1. Deck –	
2. Glance –	

Q. 6 Write the synonyms of:	(2)
1.Jocund –	
2. Rebellious –	
Q. 7 Underline the adjectives from the following sentences.	(5)
1. Dustin is a courageous child.	
2. The music academy organized a big cultural event.	
3. Roses are red in colour.	
4. Belinda is a famous writer.	
5. It was a joyous day because we won the trophy.	
Q. 8 Write plurals of:	(2)
1. Chair –	
2. Pen –	
Q. 9 Do as directed	(5)
1. His father and mother had come around calling to him. (Add a question tag)	
2. His father and mother had come around calling to him. (Identify the tense)	
3. He had watched his parents flying about with his brothers and sister. (Rewrite using	o Past
Perfect Continuous Tense)	9
4. He felt the heat because he had not eaten since the previous nightfall. (Use 'so')	
5. He saw his two brothers and his sister lying on the plateau. (Frame a Wh-question	to aet
the underline part as an answer)	J
Q. 10 Choose the correct pronouns and rewrite the following sentences.	(4)
1. You can talk to (me/ I)	()
2. Carla gave chocolates. (they/ them)	
3. Ankita is a well- mannered girl. I like(she /her)	
4 is an intelligent man. (He/ She)	
5. Every year go to Bhopal. (we/ us)	
Q. 11 Write opposites of:	(2)
1. Big x	(-)
2. Narrow x	
Q. 12 Identify the type of sentences and rewrite it .	(2)
1. What are you doing in the garden?	(-)
2. Don't go outside in the afternoon.	
Q. 13 Read the following passage and answer the following questions.	(10)
Quite recently India laid the foundation stone for one of its most sought-after projects	• •
running a Bullet Train. It was very well considered as a dream project of the Honoural	
Prime Minister, Narendra Modi. Entire India felt proud of having its first ever bullet tra	
scheduled to run between Mumbai and Ahmedabad, a distance of 508 km, in about 2	
35 minutes. In his own words, "To grow, one needs to expand one's dreams and deci	
one's strength to achieve that. It's the New India which has to fly high". "Bullet Train is	
project that will provide pace to development. Along with new technology, it will also b	
results faster" he added According to Ashal Khara the Managing Director of the Nat	-

results faster", he added. According to Achal Khare, the Managing Director of the National High Speed Rail Corporation, the project would be completed by December 2023.

It all began with the Prime Minister's ambitious dream of having a high-speed train in India that cuts the travel time and yet remains an economical option to go from one city to another. The technology of this High-Speed Rail, also known as HSR, was influenced by Japan, which runs a network of bullet trains in their country on Shikasen technology, making many cities well connected to others. According to reports, Japanese Prime Minister Shinzo Abe offered to provide US\$ 12 billion of soft loans to build India's first Bullet Train. The loan was offered at an interest rate of 0.1 per cent per year with repayment over 50 years and a moratorium for the first 15 years. The Japanese Government will be bearing 80 per cent of the total project cost whereas the increase in cost estimates has to be borne by both India and Japan.

The reason this deal between India and Japan is considered path-breaking is that there is currently no financial institution in India that could provide such a huge funding to be repaid over as long a time as 50 years.

A. Tick the correct answer.

(4)

(4)

1. The For the Bullet Train project was laid recently.

a) railway track b) signalling system c) foundation stone d) None of these

2. The bullet train will take about To run between Mumbai and Ahmedabad.

a) 3 hours 25 minutes b) 2 hours 55 minutes c) 2 hours 35 minutes d) None of these

3. According to PM Modi, the two benefits that the bullet train will bring are to provide pace toand faster.....

a) travel, trainsb) train travel, resultsc) development, trainsd) development, results4. The project is expected to be by December 2023.

a) completed b) operationalised c) started d) None of these

B. Answer the following questions.

1.What was the Prime Minister's ambitious dream?

2. Where is the technology for the bullet train coming from?

3. What are the details of the loan offered for this project by Japan?

4. Why is this deal between India and Japan considered as path-breaking?

C. Give a suitable title for the given passage. (1)

D. From the given passage search the meaning of: (1)

a. the quality or state of being strong -

Q. 14 A) Write a letter to your teacher requesting a classroom party for a special occasion, such as a birthday or end-of-the-school-year celebration. (5)

Or

Q. 14 B) Write a letter to your parents, thanking them for their love and support and telling them about something you learned in school that you found interesting. (5)

Q. 15 Read the outlines given below of a story. Write it in full using these outlines and your own ideas. Write the answer in 150-200 words. Assign a suitable title and moral to it. (5)

ALL THE BEST